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Number 78(T) of 2025 18/07/2025 

 
Southampton Grab Survey 

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that ABPMer will be undertaking a benthic grab survey in Southampton 
Water (in the positions shown in the chartlet below) between the 21st and 23rd July 2025. 
 
The survey will take place aboard the Williams Shipping Vessel ‘WILLDART’ which will have restricted 
maneuverability whilst undertaking the grab survey work. 
 
The Vessel will display lights and shapes as required by the COLREGS and will maintain a listening 
watch on VHF Channel 12. 
 

 
 
ABPMer will be collecting sediment samples from 40 stations as labelled on the below chartlet 
 

 
 
 
This notice will be self-canceling on completion. 

 
Steven Masters, 
Harbour Master 
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